TEXAS STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS COMPLAINTS OFFICE

Effective December 24, 1993, the Texas State Board of Medical Examiners was directed by the Texas
Legislature to require all Physicians in Texas to provide an address and telephone number where

complaints could be placed. It is mandatory for all physicians to comply with this provision.

Complaints about physicians, as well as other licenses and restraints of the Texas State Board of Medical
Examiners, including physician assistants and acupuncturists, may be reported for investigation at the

following address:

Texas State Board of Medical Examiners
Attention: Investigations
1812 Centre Creek Drive, Suite 300
P.O. Box 149134
Austin, Texas 78714-9134

A copy of this will be supplied at your request. Thank you.

Se Desea Reciber esta informacion en Espanol, por favor de pedir selo a la secretaria de esta oficina.
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